Page 1 of 1

Johnson-Martin, Janice

From: Becker, Gary

Sent:  Friday, March 28, 2008 8:12 AM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice
Subject: council communication

I would like to discuss with the Traffic commission a request for a NO PARKING restriction on the east side of
Phillips south of 17th Street.

Jeff Hoey
Shurpac

Gary Becker
Mayor, City of Racine

3/28/2008




